
  

 

 

 

 

 

 
Wednesday 19th February 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
Please be advised if students wish to take partners to the Assumption College 2020 Formal, 
who are not enrolled, they must seek permission from the College Principal Mr Simon Fleming. 
 
If as Parents/Guardians you are happy for this to take place, please complete the slip below 
and return it for final approval. 
 
If the partner is Eighteen, they need to be aware that this is a College event and they will not 
be permitted to drink alcohol.  
 
Should there be any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to contact the College office 
on 07 4660 4000. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Assumption College Formal Committee 
 

 
Permission Form 
 
 I ________________________________   wish to take 
 NAME: _______________________________ DOB: ________________________________                        
 to the Assumption College Formal on the 1st May 2020. Normal school expectations will still 
apply, I agree that my partner and I will respect and abide by the policies/procedures. 
 
Student Signature: ________________________________________ 
 
I hereby give/do not give permission for ________________________________________ to 
attend the Assumption College Formal with my Son/Daughter. 
 
Parent/Guardian Signature: ________________________________________ 
 
Please return to the College Office, on/before 6th March.  
 
 
Principals Signature: ___________________________   Date: ______________________ 

 


